
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Tuesday, 10th October 2023 

Dear parent/carer,  

We are delighted to inform you that we have been able to arrange a visit to a mosque in Sunderland on Thursday, 2nd 

November 2023, as part of your child’s RE learning about Islam. 

Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch. This can be provided by school, if your child is in receipt of free school meals.  

Clothing: Children should wear their full school uniform, warm coat and sensible footwear. There will be no PE on that 

day. 

Timings: Children should arrive at school at their normal time. Home time will also be the same as normal.  

If you are available to volunteer to help on the day, can you please indicate on the slip below or via a Class Dojo 

message to myself. 

Cost: Due to the rising costs of fuel, a voluntary contribution of £2 would be much appreciated towards the cost of 

travelling there. You can pay this via Sunderland City Council’s online payment system, tab: “School Visits” or in cash to 

the school office, marked: “Mosque Trip”. Please indicate your consent by completing the slip below.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Howe 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Mosque Visit- Thursday, 2nd November 2023 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________________Class _____ to take part in the 

above visit.  

Signed: _____________________________________________________ (parent/carer)  

Print name: __________________________________________________ (parent/carer)  

I am/am not available to volunteer, between approximately 10.30am and 2.30pm. (Please circle.) 

HEADTEACHER : MR J K HOWE 
TORVER CRES. 
SEABURN DENE 
SUNDERLAND 
TYNE AND WEAR 
SR6 8LG 

 
 

 

TEL      (0191) 5634100 
admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 

http://www.seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 
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